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From: Rebecca White
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh; B. W. St. Clair
Subject: WRLW License to Cover
Date: Tuesday, June 09, 2015 4:26:17 PM


Mr. Hashemzadeh:


It is with regret that we formally ask you to retract the WRLW-CD
license to cover application 0000001523. 


I will be sending you an email next in succession which I sent to
Mark Leuth, explaining our unfortunate situation. 


I am working with our engineers and with the expert help of Byron
St. Clair, I am hopefully we can remedy this situation.


Respectfully yours, 


Rebecca L. White


-- 
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